
Press release 17. June 2010

Wolfgang Glabus takes over communications at Porsche SE

Stuttgart, 16 June 2010. On July 1, 2010, Wolfgang Glabus (50 years old) will be taking 

over communications at Porsche Automobil Holding SE, Stuttgart. Most recently, he was 

managing director of a Frankfurt-based communications consultancy and has many years' 

experience in the communications and media sector. Among other things, Wolfgang 

Glabus previously worked as an editor at the daily Frankfurter Allgemeine Zeitung and the 

weekly business magazine Wirtschaftswoche, as a business editor at the monthly 

magazine Cicero as well as a member of the editorial board at the fortnightly business 

magazine Capital.
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